
The Helena Non-Motorized Travel Advisory Council invites you to an inclusive and interdisciplinary walk 
audit of the Montana/Custer Crossing on June 15th, 2023 at 2:00pm-3:00pm.  
 
A walk audit is a structured process to share different ideas and observa�ons. It is used to gather 
informa�on which can be presented to the decision makers who ul�mately will decide which changes to 
implement. 
 
Please meet at 2:00pm in the Murdochs parking lot (3050 N Montana Ave., Helena, MT, 59601). 
 
A few things to note: 

1) We will be moving/talking for 1 hour outside, so please wear weather appropriate 
shoes/clothing.  

2) If you know anyone who might be an interested party, please invite them! The walk audits are 
the most useful when we have a diverse, inclusive, interdisciplinary, and engaged group. 

3) If you have any last-minute questions/get lost, feel free to call Sarah Sandau at (415) 730-7947. 
 
See you all then! 
 


